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Dear parents and carers, 

As a part of your child’s education at The Grove Primary School, we promote personal wellbeing and development through a 

comprehensive Personal, Social, Health and Economic (PSHE) education programme. PSHE education is the curriculum subject 

that gives young people the knowledge, understanding, attitudes and practical skills to live safe, healthy, productive lives and 

meet their full potential.   

As a school community, we are committed to working in partnership with parents.  The recent parental feedback regarding The 

Grove Primary School’s relationships and sex education (RSE) programme,  indicated that the overwhelming majority of parents 

continue to be highly supportive of these changes and are happy for their child to participate in the learning.   

I am writing to let you know that, over the second half of the summer term, your child’s class will be taking part in lessons 

which will focus on the relationships and sex education (RSE) aspect of this programme.  PSHE education is taught throughout 

the school in every year group and is monitored and reviewed regularly by the staff and governing body. All PSHE teaching will 

take place in a safe learning environment and is underpinned by our school ethos and values.  

Your child’s class teacher will be sending home further information regarding this unit of work, which will provide more specific 

details regarding what is being taught in their year group.  Covid restrictions permitting, we are hoping to provide you with the 

opportunity to find out more about what your child will learn, view the materials and resources being used in lessons and 

discover how you can best support your child to discuss these topics at home.  

It remains that parents have the right to request that their child be withdrawn from some or all of the sex education delivered 

as part of statutory RSE unit of learning.  A consent form will be sent home prior to any SRE teaching beginning.  If you would 

like to find out more or discuss any concerns, we would urge you to attend the information meeting and look forward to seeing 

you there.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Esther Claydon 

PSHE Lead 
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Class Name % attendance from Monday 31st January to Friday 21st January 2022 

The Aviary 74% 

Gosling 94% 

Wren 88% 

Ostrich 90% 

Kookaburra 95% 

Flamingo 87% 

Woodpecker 92% 

Toucan 90% 

Hummingbird 89% 

Whole School 89% 

 
Year 5/6 Zoology Museum Trip 

Just a reminder that this trip has been 

rearranged for Friday 11th February.  

All other arrangements for the trip 

remain the same. 

Gosling Class Celebrate Chinese New Year! 

The children in Gosling Class worked together to make the Dragon that Shen 
painted from the Magic Paintbrush (our current writing book).  
They then used the Dragon to perform a Dragon Dance inspired by Chinese New 
Year. They were amazing! 
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Rosettes at achievement assembly were presented to: 

Friday 4th February 2022 

Toucan: Lee, Hallie-Lyn 

Hummingbird: Emma, Adam 

Woodpecker: Rosita, Sahir 

Flamingo: Mohammed, Deborah 

Kookaburra: Khimarley, Alisha 

Ostrich: Lakshan, Valentine 

Wren: Arthur, Stan 

Gosling: Josie, Aaron 

Aviary: Finley, Zach 

 


